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Our Christian Value of the 

Month is: 
 
 

Patience 

 

"Better to be patient than a 
warrior, and better to have self
-control than to capture a city. 

Proverbs  16:32 

October Part 2 2022 

Eco Hub Success 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Friday 14th October we were        
overwhelmed by the support from        
parents, carers and the local  community 
for our first eco-hub drop off.  We thought 
we may just about fill one car with items 
to take to the re-use centre in Hereford 
but we had to fill three cars!   
 
When Mrs Davies, Mr Fitzer and Mrs   
Turpin dropped the items off the          
gentleman in charge was    extremely 
grateful and it was  heart-warming to 
know that our  efforts would help many 
families in need whilst reducing the 
amount of items that go to landfill.  
 
The eco-council greeted our      visitors 
and were proud of the work they had put 
in to help Mr Fitzer organise such a     
successful event.  We hope that   future 
ones will be just as well supported.   
 
If you or any families you know would 
benefit from any of the items on our 
schedule please do let us know as we 
can save some items before delivering 
them to Hereford.  

 
 
 

Governing Body 
We are sad to say goodbye to Tim    
Weston, a long serving member of our 
Governing Body.  We thank him for his 
time and dedication to the school over 
the years.   
 
Brian Robbins who has been a long 
standing member of our Governing Body 
will step up to the role of Chair this year.  
We look forward to working with him. 

 

Beetle Drive 
 
Thank you to the Friends for                 
organising this fun event.       Children 
battled it out to be the first to draw their 
beetles and win delicious, sweet treats.  
The event was never to raise money but 
to welcome new 
families and for 
the   children to 
have fun!   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Hedgehog House 
 
The nursery children helped Mrs Turpin 
to find a suitable spot for our new    
hedgehog house.  Hedgehogs have been 
known to roam across the playground at 
quieter times of the day but we hope the 
new house will entice them in for their 
winter hibernation. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Important Dates 
November 
1  Return to school 
7 Friends Apple    
         Decorating  
18 Children in Need 
22 Flu Vaccinations 
 
 
 

We wish you all a happy and peaceful half 
term.  Thank you for your continued    
support. 

 
 


